
Butteville Union Elementary School 

24512 Edgewood Road 

Edgewood, CA 96094 

(530) 938-2255 

 
 
November 13, 2020 
 
 

Dear Butteville Families, 

 

As most of you probably are aware, COVID-19 cases are increasing exponentially faster 

than before in Siskiyou County: we currently have an 8 percent positivity rate, and we had 28 

new cases registered in our county on Thursday, November 12. Siskiyou County is now on a 

Tier 3 moderate watch (Orange level). 

There are no discussions yet to close the school; however, if these trends continue as 

we go into the Thanksgiving break, either the school district or the Public Health Department 

may need to make the call. Please know that the teachers are prepared to make the switch 

back to distance learning, if necessary. We want you to be prepared, as well, if the decision to 

shut our doors must be made.  

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Bragg, Principal 

Len Foreman, Superintendent 

 


